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IMPORTANT TEXTBOOK AND BOOK FEE INFORMATION 

 

RETURN OF TEXTBOOKS 

All pupils are required to return their textbooks at the end of the year. 

Grade 8 to 11 must return their textbooks to their base class teachers on the day of the 

examination of that subject. 

Grade 12 pupils must drop off their textbooks in the box provided in the hall foyer before entering 

their exam. 

The cost of a lost textbook is R350. Alternatively, the identical textbook may be purchased to 

replace it. 

Please ensure that the pupil’s name is written on the label inside the front cover of the textbooks 

being returned. 

Issuing of textbooks for 2025 will take place in early December.  

 

COLLECTION OF TEXTBOOKS 

Textbook Fees 2025 

The textbook fee of R750 must be paid well in advance of the collection dates (before the end of 

November). EFT is the preferred method of payment. Please use your child’s name, surname and 

current grade as the reference.  

Workbook Fees 2025 

All additional workbook fees must be paid via the KARRI App.  

Accounting workbook: R235 

Music workbook GR8 & GR9:    R230 

        GR10 – GR12: R270 

 

It is very important that all book fees are paid as soon as possible to avoid any last minute delays. 

Please note that parents will need to accompany their children to sign for books issued to them. 

Grade 9 to 12 pupils must collect their textbooks on the specified dates. 

The specific collection dates will be posted on the Quick Parent in late November. 

The 2025 Grade 8’s will only be issued with their textbooks in January 2025. 

 


